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RESPONSE TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE  

Question Time 

1 June 2023 

 

Asked by MR HANSON –  

Minister, is the government using PwC to assist with the takeover of Calvary Public Hospital? If so, 

what role is PwC performing and how much is it being paid? 

 

MINISTER STEPHEN-SMITH MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

The Territory’s current engagement with PwC has a total value of $2.304 million including GST, this 
will be reflected on the contracts register when a deed of variation is finalised and uploaded to the 
contract register. The contract register has the current contract with the ACT Health Directorate and 
PwC and an executed deed from a previous variation. This contract covered the development of the 
infrastructure business case and commercial advice through 2022. 
  

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 
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